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VERMONT YANKEE
NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

.

RD 5, Box 169. Ferry Road, Brattleboro, VT 05301.- ,,

y ENGINEERING OFFICEg
1671 WORCESTER ROAD

FRAMINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 01701*

* TELEPHONE 617-872-8100

February 2, 1987
FVY 87-16

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. V. L. Rooney, Senior Project Manager
BWR Project Directorate No. 2
Division of BWR Licensing

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 86-09, " Proposed Change

No. 131," dated January 24, 1986
(c) Vermont Yankee Plant Information Report 83-06

(LER 83-23/3L), dated October 7, 1983
(d) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 86-42, dated May 13, 1986
(e) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 86-53, dated June 9, 1986
(f) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 87-11, dated January 16, 1987

Subject: Errata to Supplement 1 of Proposed Change No. 131 to the
Vermont Yankee Radiological Effluent Technical Specifications
(RETS)

Dear Sir:

By letter, dated January 16, 1987 [ Reference (f)), Vermont Yankee
| submitted Supplement 1 to Proposed Change No. 131. The purpose of this letter
I is to notify you that one of the revised Technical Specification pages

enclosed with that submittal (Page 221) did not incorporate Amendment No. 95
to our license.

Accordingly, we herein request that you replace the submitted Page 221 with
;
' the enclosed Page 218 which both incorporates the Anendment No. 95 changes and
| corrects a typographical error.
!

Very truly yours,

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION
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R. W. Capstick

( Licensing Engineer
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